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Cathy Pepper

THIS IS JUST WRONG! I might not live there, but I have been there. This should not be allowed. This is beautiful

country and people should be able to see it! Not everyone is physically able to hike the trails. This is no different

than making sidewalks available for the handy capped to go into businesses. It is the people that PAY to keep

those roads open not the damn government. If there is not enough money in the budget, deduct it from the

SENATE AND CONGRESS that are sitting on their asses doing NOTHING. My Mother and Brother were

severely physically challenged and would NEVER have been able to see the beauty of Yellow Pine if they had to

hike. Before they died they both said "Yellow Pine was the most beautiful place they had ever been to". Don't

take this away from all of us. LEAVE THE ROADS OPEN!


